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Hi there, 

 

Please support SB422. 

 

Outside of the United States, motorcycles sharing lanes is standard. Almost 

everywhere else in the world this is a common practice. Global research proves 

allowing motorcycle to filter through traffic is safer for motorcyclists. Along with 

increasing safety, the practice of lane sharing increases traffic flow. This is a win, win 

for both motorcyclists and motorists. 

 

Please support SB422. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Eric 


